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This week in Literacy we have started reading the story of The Little Red Hen. The children were
able to join in with the repeated refrain and some of them were also able to talk about how the

animals were not good friends to the hen.

The children have continued to water their seeds they planted two weeks ago and the shoots
have turned in to small plants and so hopefully we are getting nearer to being able to plant

them out in to the trough in the outside classroom.

In our PE lesson we revisited some of the dances we have been learning over the last few
weeks. The children were able to choose from a selection and we then all joied together with
that dance. The children have got really good at working as a team to do dances such as The
Hokey Cokey and the Macarena. They watched each other and copied the moves their peers
made. We were all really proud of them and I was especially excited when they remembered the

Scottish dance moves, held hands in a circle and counted in eight for each move.

Our topic lesson this week was linked to our literacy work. We tasted a variety of different
breads from around the world. We then recorded our likes and dislikes by sticking some pictures
of the breads on our worksheet. The children enjoyed tasting breads that were toasted, baked

and warmed.

In PHSE we talked about healthy foods. The children talked about their favourite foods and
whether they were healthy or not.

The children have also really been enjoying the lovely weather in our outside classromm.




